SEiPines

You are cordially invited to a ribbon cutting ceremony followed by an
invitation-only brunch at the

Harbouwr Town Clubhouse

Friday, March 27, 2015 at 10 a.m.
Harbour Town Clubhouse at The Sea Pines Resort
11 Lighthouse Lane, Hilton Head Island, South Carolina

Please reply to Marion Logan by March 24, 2015 at (843) 842-1824 or mlogan@seapines.com.

The invitation-only brunch will take place immediately following the ribbon cutting ceremony
in the Heritage Room.






S3NIdV3IS'008° L
Woo sauideas mmm
82662 OS ‘Pue|S| peaH UoliH
SALI(] POOMUBAID) 28

SEAPINES Resort

e SN ]



€

SeaPines Resort




